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TOWN OF WESTWOOD 
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
                                  
John M. Hickey, Chairman Michael A. Jaillet, Town Administrator 
Nancy C. Hyde, Clerk Pamela Dukeman, Finance Director 
Michael F. Walsh, Third Member Christine E. McCarthy, Executive Assistant 
 

DECISION 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Date:  November 6, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Board of Selectmen Meeting, November 2, 2017 
 
 In Favor Opposed Abstention Not Present 

J. Hickey X □ □ □ 
N. Hyde X □ □ □ 
M. Walsh X □ □ □ 
 

 

N. Hyde moved to approve an extension of hours for High Street Market for a holiday wine tasting to 
take place on Friday, November 17, 2017 until 8:00pm and approve the request for High Street 
Market to be open on Christmas Eve which is on Sunday, December 24, 2017 from 10:00am to 
5:00pm.  M. Walsh Seconded.  Unanimous Vote: 3-0 
 
 
Distribution:  
 Pam Dukeman 
 Janice Barba 
 Nora Loughnane 
 
  

 ____________________________________ 
 Michael Jaillet 
 Town Administrator   

 

 

HIGH STREET MARKET – REQUEST FOR 

EXTENSION OF HOURS 

 

(Agenda Item #4692) 

 

 


